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PURDUE UNIVERSITY

College of Engineering

Engineering Curriculum Committee

Minutes of Meeting #2
September 17, 2007

Present: Professors Harbin, Zoltowski, Wang, Caldwell, Cipra, Andrisani, Fricker, 
Ex-officio: Professor Harris

Guests: Roxanne Martin and Paula Meluch.

1. The meeting was called to order by Mike Zoltowski at 1:38 P.M. in ARMS 2005. Motion was made by Barrett Caldwell, seconded by Sherry Harbin to approve the agenda as distributed. Motion was passed with no dissenting votes. 

2. Motion was made by Nien-Hwa Wang and seconded by Sherry Harbin to approve the 9/10/07 minutes #1 as edited: items 12-14 are NOTES, not action items. Minutes were approved with editorial change with no dissenting votes, and one abstaining vote.

3. Minutes of meeting #21 were reviewed.  The following changes were made: Item #4 Mike Zoltowski will be the chair for next academic year (rather than “semester”).  Item #7 EFD 40-06 was approved.  Motion was made by Barrett Caldwell, seconded by Sherry Harbin to approve minutes with editorial changes.  Motion carried with no dissenting votes.

4. There was discussion re: ECC changes; Jackie Lanter took another job, undergraduate offices moved to Armstrong building; files yet to be located; the term “flagged” was added to the web site by Roxanne Martin  and website was re-designed. 

5. Discussion was held regarding sending out EFDs for review by the ELT Committee and for faculty review and copying the ECC Committee on the emails.  Suggestion was made to send out a separate email to the ECC Committee only notifying members of the documents sent for review to the other entities rather than copying the ECC Committee.  This will help to avoid any confusion by the ECC Committee as to when members need to review documents.

6. Document 7-06 was reviewed. Section 5 was discussed regarding a possible change to keep the document from going into an infinite loop.  The discussion centered on whether there should be a sequential ordering when considering the three potential actions that may be taken after the open meeting is held for a flagged EFD.   The discussion will be continued at a later meeting. An effort will be made to locate an electronic (scanned-in) copy of EFD 22-69 and circulate it to the committee. 

7. Meeting was adjourned at 2:30 P.M.

Paula Meluch, Recorder
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